
Date: August 31, 2021 
 
RE: Commons Park Pathway Lighting, PR1903– Request for information 
  
Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information are 
listed below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors and 
Suppliers.  
 
Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at:  http://www.royalpalmbeach.com/rfps 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adamo DiSisto 
Project Engineer 
Office: (561) 790-5163 
Village of Royal Palm Beach 
Engineering Department 
1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard 
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411 
adisisto@royalpalmbeach.com    
 
 
From: Marcial Seni <MSeni@davcoelectric.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 3:21 PM 
To: Adamo DiSisto <adisisto@RoyalPalmBeach.com> 
Cc: Vickie Day <vday@RoyalPalmBeach.com>; Russell White <rewhite@davcoelectric.com> 
Subject: RFI#1 PR1903 Commons Park Pathway Lighting Prevailing Wages or Davis-Bacon Wages 
 

1. Can you please confirm that this project is not Prevailing Wages or Davis-Bacon Wages certified 
payroll. 
Prevailing Wages, Davis-Bacon Wages, and certified payrolls are not part of this project. 
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